
This Disc Golf facility is open for Phase 4.1 in accordance with 
the Massachusetts Reopening Plan and is subject to the 

restrictions below as laid out by Massachusetts Governor 
Charlie Baker. Duration of these restrictions is unknown. 

 
All Residents are asked to please respect the following restrictions 
associated with this facility in order to maintain the safety of yourselves 
and others: 
 

• Disc Golf is categorized as a low-risk activity. 

• This facility is open for games, leagues, and tournaments pending 
approval from the Haverhill Recreation Department. 

• Masks and/or face coverings must be worn in accordance with 
COVID-19 Order 55: Revised Order Requiring Face Coverings in 
Public Places. 

• Unless distance of 14 feet or more is consistently maintained 
between each participant, masks must be worn at all times during 
play. 

• All activities where social distancing cannot be maintained are 
prohibited. 

• Players must sanitize hands before and after play. 

• All shared equipment must be sanitized in between use. 

• Avoid contact with other discs whenever possible including inside 
the baskets. 

• Please wait for previous group to clear basket area before teeing 
off. 

• No loitering on the course or parking lot before or after play. 

• Facility is subject to “Carry in, Carry out” policy, please take out 
what you bring in. 

• For league rules and guidelines please reference the posted 
guidelines on the Haverhill Disc Golf Facebook Page. 

 


